April 3, 2015

Ms Rene Stucky

UIC Director

KCC Conservation Division
266 N Main St Ste 220
Wichita KS 67202
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Dear Rene- Thank you for your letter of 3/24/2015 which | received on 3/26/2015 regarding the above
referenced docket .

I would like to request a hearing regarding my objection, Please let me know what the next steps are in
this process,

Thank you for the opportunity to express my concerns.

Al Hack
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